
 

Ref: IIL/SE/2023/0809/01 
Dated: September 08, 2023 
 
The Manager 
 
Listing Compliance Department  
BSE Limited  
(Through BSE Listing Centre) 
 
Scrip Code: 532851 

Listing Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
(Through NEAPS) 
 
Symbol: INSECTICID 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation regarding fire incident at one of the Plant located at Dahaj, Gujarat 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, this is to inform you that 
there was a fire accident at one of the plant of the company located at CH-21, GIDC Industrial 
Estate, Dahaj, Gujarat on September 07, 2023 at evening. The fire was successfully contained 
within a minimal timeframe, resulting in minimal impact on plant and machinery. However, the 
company is in the process of ascertaining the actual loss caused by the fire. Fortunately, there has 
been no loss or injury to human life. The Company is taking adequate steps to ensure 
refunctioning of the plant at the earliest.  
 
This is for information and record. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Truly 
For Insecticides (India) Limited 
 
 
Sandeep Kumar 
Company Secretary & CCO 
 
Signature Note: This letter is to be considered as signed, due to the holiday observed in the National Capital of 
Delhi. 


